Sent: 10 June :
To: Angela Ryan
Subject: Fwd: Application 2021/0345/P

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Hi Angela,
Were you aware of this objection from ourselves?

Our objection was not reported to the Members Briefing Panel before today’s approval as it should have
been.

This kind of thing cannot be simply approved in a CA like this.

Owen

61B Judd Street, Bloomsbury, London. WC1H 9QT

bloomsburyconservation.org.uk

Begin forwarded message:

From: Harry Jenkins
Date: 9 May 2021 at 14:52:46 BST
To: raymond yeung(@camden.gov.uk

Subject: Application 2021/0345/P

Dear Mr Yeung
| am writing on behalf of the BCAAC regarding planning application 2021/0345/P.
We would like to object to this application.

The Design and Access Statement is very limited and makes no mention of the fact that the
building is located in a conservation area, or that it is a positive contributor.

As such there is minimal analysis of the impact the proposed changes will have upon the
heritage of the building and the area.



We are also concerned that the proposed new ducting will block existing windows, as
demonstrated by the existing and proposed north rear elevation document.

Yours sincerely

Harry Jenkins



